Dear Fellow Lidcombe Resident

This letter is to ensure that you are fully informed that Cumberland Council have received a Development Proposal DA2023/0130 to demolish existing buildings and to construct and operate an Organic Waste Station at the Lidcombe end of Church Street Lidcombe. If this project goes ahead there will be major impacts on our local area in relation to increased heavy vehicle traffic associated with waste transportation such as longer traffic queues, slower travel times. Impeded traffic flow and emergency response times, inconvenience to us local residents and have a negative impact on the safety of pedestrians and cyclists.

Many Lidcombe residents believe that to prevent this Waste Transfer Station from being built and operated in Lidcombe very close to our homes we must band together and do whatever we can to succeed in stopping it.

Thus, it is very important for you and every member of your household to complete the accompanying submission we have partially prepared for you. I say partially because it is very important to ensure your submission carries any weight with Council that you add in your own words your personal story about your living in Lidcombe. All submissions must be personal and different to each other residents.

Document Set ID: 11234236 Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024